
 

 
 
 
 

Video Release Form 
Alabama State Bar Pro Bono Celebration Task Force 

415 Dexter Avenue    |    PO Box 671    |    Montgomery, AL  36101 
334-269-1515 or 334-517-2246    |    Fax 334-517-2247 

 

I hereby grant the Alabama State Bar Pro Bono Celebration Task Force (the “Task Force”) and the 
irrevocable right and permission to use the video I created and produced, then submitted for the Law 
Student Video Contest on the Alabama State Bar, and other websites and in publications, promotional 
flyers, educational materials, derivative works, or for any other similar purpose without compensation 
to me. 

I understand that I am solely responsible for obtaining any necessary approvals of individuals or 
organizations represented in the video, and that I have obtained all necessary releases and approvals 
prior to submitting the video. 

I understand and agree that the video that I created and produced, then submitted as part of the 
Contest may be placed on the Internet. I understand and agree that my image may be edited, copied, 
exhibited, published and/or distributed. I also understand and agree that this material may be used 
individually or in conjunction with other media in any medium, including without limitation to print 
publications, digital publications, and/or public broadcast for any lawful purpose. I also understand and 
agree that I may be identified by name and/or title in printed, Internet, or broadcast information that 
might accompany the video. I waive the right to approve the final product. I agree that all such videos 
and reproductions thereof are and shall remain the property of the Alabama State Bar Pro Bono 
Celebration Task Force. 

I hereby release, acquit and forever discharge the Alabama State Bar Pro Bono Celebration Task Force, 
their current and former agents, officers, and employees from any and all claims, demands, rights, 
promises, damages, and liabilities arising out of or in connection with the use or distribution of the 
video, including but not limited to any claims for invasion of privacy, appropriation of likeness or 
defamation. 

I hereby warrant that I am eighteen (18) years old or more and competent in my own name. This release 
is binding on me and my heirs, assigns, and personal representatives. 

 

_________________________________________________________ 
Signature of Individual Submitting Video Date 
 
_________________________________________________________ 
Printed name of Individual Submitting Video 


